
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

4 July 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Re: End of year Party 

Nursery’s end of year party will take place over 2 days in the final week of term 

this year. 

We would welcome a small donation of no more than £2 per child, towards 

party food and items for the pool party e.g. water balloons, bubbles etc. 

Please can all donations be passed to class teacher no later than Friday 12 July. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Nursery Team 

 

 

 

 


